

HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 210 A STREET ROCK SPRINGS, WYOMING 82901 307 – 362 – 6077

August 18, 2014

Dear Holy Spirit Catholic School Families

Welcome to a new and exciting 2014/15 school year. Another great year is ahead of us. Our children's unique talents and gifts combined with the dedication of our staff and supportive parents and family community allows us to continue to strive for excellence.

We have the opportunity to not only develop their minds and bodies, but also their souls. Our educators are highly qualified and use a variety of learning strategies to deliver a challenging curriculum. We reinforce our values, everyday in every room across the curriculum. We promote learning as an ongoing process and recognize that children learn at different rates and in different ways. We provide learning experiences that meet their individual needs. With you, we share an important goal to provide your children an education dedicated to academic excellence committed to Catholic values and ideals within a safe environment.

We feel open and clear communication between home and school is important to the success of any learner's educational program. We encourage all parents to take an active role in the education of their children. Parent involvement is vital. We welcome your participation and support during the school year and solicit your active membership in the Home and School Association. Working together we will celebrate the highest achievements possible for each individual child at HSCS.

We thank you for your commitment to your child's education and look forward to a successful year.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Linda Marcos